
Save the Date!

PLEASE NOTE:  I f  you’re unable to attend this event ,  we recommend famil ies get their  uniform 
shopping done at least ONE MONTH  befor rst day of school to ensure your students have 
ever y thing they need!

QUESTIONS? 

For A Uniform Measuring Event
DATE: Monday, June 24, 2024 | 2:30 PM - 6:30 PM 

LOCATION: FlynnO'Hara Uniforms
2108A NW Military Hwy, San Antonio, TX 78213

FlynnO’Hara invites The Christian School at Castle Hills to please join us 
for a uniform shopping event!

Our staff will be available to measure students, answer questions about 
the uniform, and help families place orders for the upcoming school year. 

Get your back-to-school shopping out of the way early this year!

SIGN UP HERE FIND YOUR UNIFORM

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/_FO_TX126_2024#/
https://flynnohara.com/shop/the-christian-school-at-castle-hills-tx126/



